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October 18, 1984

Georgia Institute of Technology
ATTN: Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director

of Nuclear Research Center
225 North Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30332

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-160/84-04 CORRECTION

This refers to the special unannounced inspection conducted by this office on
September 20, 1984, of activities authorized by NRC License No. R-97 for your
Georgia Institute of Technology facility.

Due to an administrative oversight, the report cover letter dated October 2,
1984 listed an incorrect report number for Docket 50-160. A corrected cover
letter is enclosed for insertion into the original report package transmitted on
October 2, 1984. A copy of the original cover letter is also enclosed. Please
replace the original incorrect cover letter with the corrected cover letter. We
regret any inconvenience this may have caused.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by DMVerrelli)
David M. Verrelli
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Report Cover Letter (Corrected)
2. Report Cover Letter (Original)

cc w/encls:
Dr. T. E. Stelson, Vice President

for Research
Dr. M. Kallfelz, Associate

Director of Nuclear Programs

bcc w/encls:

License Fee Management Branch
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia 8411130494 841018
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